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17th July 2023 
Dear Parents of Class 6,  
 
After the children’s tremendous efforts in ticket selling, they managed to cover the costs of 
the village hall, playscript, licence and props and still have some money left to spare. As a 
result, we would like to order a Domino’s pizza lunch on Friday 21st July, to make their last 
lunchtime here that extra bit special.  
 
Each child will be able to order their own ‘Personal’ sized pizza. There are 21 different pizzas 
on the website which the children will be able to choose from on Friday morning. If you’d 
like to look through the options with your child beforehand, please take a look at their 
website: https://www.dominos.co.uk/store/28755/dover/menu#pizza  
 
There are alternative options available if your child does not like pizza e.g. garlic pizza bread, 
chicken strippers, wings combo, chicken combo etc. If your child does not want a pizza, they 
may choose one of these alternative options. 
 
If you would prefer for your child not to take part in this at all, they can of course bring their 
own packed lunch to school on Friday as normal or order a school dinner. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries. 

Many thanks, 

L. Brett 

Miss Brett 
Class 6 Teacher 
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